
St Mary’s CofE Primary School, Woodbridge 

‘Love your neighbour as you love yourself’.  

 

December 2020 

We have been pleased to welcome our new vicar, 

Father Nigel, into our school community. Although 

we have not been able to see him as often as we 

usually would, we were delighted to 

be able to take year 6 to church. Year 

6 were exploring symbols of 

incarnation around the church and 

also used the opportunity to record 

their Christmas song for parents.      

 

Each class has been busy making a Christmas recording for our website – singing, 

dancing, playing instruments and acting 

Our children enjoyed taking part in the MAT book-in-the-jar 

competition. We were excited to discover one of our children’s entries 

was judged a winner! Can you guess the book?  

 

 

 

Year 3 have been enjoying learning about 

the Egyptians and had a fantastic 

Egyptian day in school.  

 

Road Safety and Anti-Bullying Weeks 

The whole school has participated in anti-bullying and road safety weeks during this half 

term. We have delivered lessons within our PSHE curriculum and discussed issues in 

assemblies. The school’s anti-bullying policy has been shared with children in an age 

appropriate way. Our definition of bullying is STOP: Several Times On Purpose. We have also 

had a focus on mental health and emotional well-being across the school. We have 

introduced Zones of Regulation in every year group to help us to identify how we are feeling. 

We also took part in #HellowYellow mental health day. 

 


